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page. bulletin board all roofing research and
reference materials; connoter s .cee tor
comaercial transactions in a global computer
network; providing multiple user and/or
interactive access to a global computer
information network for the transfer and

dissemination of a wide range of information:
computer services; consultancy in the field or
computer hardware and software; computer
programming; computer rental; maintenance of
computer software; updating of computer software;
computer software design; computer systems and
analysis, rental of computer software, recovery of
computer data. professional consultancy (non-
business), consultancy in the field of internet
services; designing of websites; technical
management or websites and internet services;
provision of internet website contents: provision
of information through a global computer
information network; Internet Service Provider
services;-in International Class 42.

Section 1(b) and Section 44(d), Hong Kong
Application Nos. 99/1929? and 99/19300 filed on
December 22, 1999
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Address:
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Adrian Halkes
a citizen of the United Kingdom

19-27 “Yndhan Street
Central. Hong Kong

Internet information delivery services;
communications by computer and by any remote
computer processing means, by interactive
videography, via terminals, computer peripherals
or electric and/or digital equipment, videophones
and videoconferencing equipment; digital and
electronic interactive communication; transmission
of interactive television, audio, print documents,
messages via globally interconnected computer
networks; digital communication services;
facsimile transmission; services for the
collection, transmission, processing and storage
or messages and data via electronic means or
otherwise; communications via fibre optic
networks; wireless communication services;
microwave transmission services; remote data
access services; electronic data interchange
services; electronic mail services; provision of
telecommunication access and links to computer
data bases and to the internet; data communication
services; servicas for the transmission, provision
or display of information for business or domestic
purposes from'a computer stored data bank or via
internet; on-line information services; message
sending and paging services; satellite
transmission; computer—aided transmission of
messages and images; communication through the
internet; providing internet chat and message
boards; mailing lists and instant messaging
through the internet; advisory and information
services relating to the provision of voice and
data communications services; multi-media programs
for interactive or other use, radio and television
programs, audio-visual programs; communications
services with regard to audio-visual, video and
multi—media matter: rental of computer,

teleprocessing and computer communication
apparatus and instruments; in International Class
38.

Leasing and providing access time to computer
databases and/or web-sites and/or home pages;

leasing access time to a computer for the
manipulation of data: providing a Heb—site. homo
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